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Sep 24, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

The more people who are covered by some kind of health insurance, the
better it is for all of us.  When people have coverage they are able to
get care prior to deteriorating to the point when they have to be
treated at Emergency Rooms.  When they reach that point they are sicker
and require more expensive and often less effective treatment.

Sincerely,

Timothy Sanderson

23505-4334
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